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Koch Sulfur’s Connor Dyck assumes role as TSI’s Chair 
 

WASHINGTON DC, August 11, 2021 – The Sulphur Institute (TSI) announced today that Connor 
Dyck of Koch Sulfur has assumed responsibilities as Chairman of the Board.  The appointment 
comes following TSI’s Annual General Meeting held in May.  

Dyck said, “It is an honor to be named TSI’s Chair. I look forward to working with the Institute and 
its members to advocate on behalf of the sulphur and sulphuric acid industries.”  John Bryant, 
TSI’s President said, “We are excited about Connor being named TSI’s Chair; his enthusiasm for 
the Institute will help execute our newly formed strategy and I am looking forward to working 
closely with him.” 

Founded in 1960, TSI represents all stakeholders actively engaged in producing, buying, selling, 
handling, transporting, or adding value to sulphur and sulphuric acid.  For more information about 
TSI membership, programs, and contributions to the industry, contact Craig Jorgenson, The 
Sulphur Institute, 1020 19th Street NW, Suite 895, Washington, DC 20036, USA.  Telephone: +1 
202 296 2794; E-mail: cjorgenson@sulphurinstitute.org; Website: www.sulphurinstitute.org.  
 

-END- 

Important Style Note to Editors:  Sulfur is the preferred spelling in the United States, but the formal name of  

The Sulphur Institute is spelled with a “ph.” 
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